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Spotlight on Academics

IGNITE in 7th Grade

The DCMS Tiger Tales is a monthly publication that keeps the Dawson County Middle School
community updated on DMS events and information.

Our 7th-grade Ignite Classes are working on creating their own garden plots (to scale) for how we can
use the extra space outside of the 7th-grade wing. The winning idea will be put into life (hopefully this



Mrs. Renee Rogers Classes Complete Dissections

year) and we will then create and build a beautiful area for growing herbs, flowers, and vegetables.
The kids and their ideas are amazing!!!

Students in Mrs. Rogers 7th-grade science classes completed an Owl dissection lab during the month
of November. This lab provided hands-on learning opportunities as they studied vertebrates, the
animal kingdom and predatory-prey relationships.



Seventh Grade Students Share Knowledge of Succession and
Atypical Animals.
The 7th-grade students in Mrs. Rogers’ Advanced/Gifted science classes have written books over the
last quarter to share their knowledge about Primary Succession and Atypical animals. The students
learned about primary and secondary succession at the beginning of the study of Ecology. Primary
succession occurs when a thriving ecosystem develops from bare rock. The students each wrote a
short story from the perspective of an animal in the Hawaiian Islands that ticketed their knowledge o
the development of the islands from bare rock to a thriving ecosystem.
The students also learned about special adaptations that organisms develop in order to survive in
various biomes. The students researched atypical animals and developed a class ABC book to share
this knowledge with others. Please stop by the media center and check out the books on display! Mrs.
Rogers is very proud of her young scientists.



Connections

News from Innovations and Inventions Classes
In our Invention and Innovation classes, students have been designing and building moving vehicles
made out of pasta. They are practicing for their end-of-quarter design project using simple machines.



News From Visual Arts Classes
Mrs. Cory Hall's visual arts students worked hard to complete a project for our Veterans Day
Assembly. The students in all classes (plus a few more who wanted to help) created a red, white, or
blue drawing for a Flag in our gymnasium. The flag included drawings from around 200 students. The
flag is an awesome tribute to our Veterans. DCMS thanks Mrs. Hall and the students that contributed
to this project!



DCMS Hosts Family Thanksgiving Meal

Stay in the KNOW! Check out our DCMS News Team's
Newscast for December 2nd!
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Student Council Completes Thanksgiving Food Drive

We had a fabulous Thanksgiving dinner in November with our students, staff, and families. Special
thanks to our cafeteria ladies who prepared an amazing feast! View photos from the event by clicking
the slideshow link below.

DCMS THANKSGIVING 2021

Thank you to the students and faculty of DCMS for the Thanksgiving Food Drive donations! Student
Council was able to put together 15 boxes to ensure all our families have meals to celebrate
Thanksgiving. Special thanks to the following Student Council Ambassadors for coming to school
early to help pack the boxes: Ellie Chambers, Alexis Dowdy, Madeline Martinez, Jocelyn Payne, and
Kylie Turner.



DCMS Veterans Day Assembly- November 11th
Our Veterans Day Assembly was a huge success! Thank you to our Veterans and families for coming
out to DCMS to help us celebrate and honor those who serve. This tribute and our assembly is our way
of honoring all the brave men and women among us who have served to protect our country. We are
so thankful for you! Additionally, we wanted to give huge shout out to our DCMS student council for
decorating the reception space for our Veterans Day brunch. Thank you to all of our sponsors and the
PTSO who donated the yummy food for our veterans and their families.



Literacy Connection

Find Free Reading Resources and access our DCMS Library
resouces by clicking the image below.

Looking for ideas to help keep your middle school student
engaged in reading? Click below for suggestions and tips from
Scholastic!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vT8k312mOT7msbpCOSPhRMyKW0BPxL-RMmXwJliglMlrJWVBNg434K4PKAe5NBJis_Ufy8O035Zuum5/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000


PBIS News

Congratulations to our PBIS Student and Staff Member of the

Week for the Month of November!

17 Ways to Keep Y… www.scholastic.com

https://www.scholastic.com/parents/books-and-reading/reading-resources/developing-reading-skills/17-ways-to-keep-your-middle-schooler-turning-pages.html


Dawson County Schools Title I Parent Engagement Plan



Click here to view the 2021-2022 Parent Engagement Plan for Dawson County Schools


https://p7cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_494561/File/Student%20Support/FY22%20LEA%20PEP_07.29.21.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2pUU4UbPZKhiIqnQZSkzuLHCXb_n6PKrLDy4s3zeHP51MOfZHuDG6j-PI
https://p7cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_494561/File/Student%20Support/FY22%20LEA%20PEP_07.29.21.pdf?fbclid=IwAR27NDIVxxNCiX_mmG61zH77vpNUvahll_Gp79nynrr6-wtiDnPIG73intA








Congratulations to our October Student of the Month recipients and our Staff Member of the Month!
The recipients were honored with a luncheon from Zaxbys and dessert from Dairy Queen. Students are
nominated for exemplifying our PBIS PROWL Expectations. PERSEVERE, REACH out with kindness,
OWN your Actions, be WILLING to put others first, and LEAD with Integrity.
6th Grade:
Dixie Knight
Deba Okoro-Obaraye
Saul Rodriguez
Jason Morgan



7th Grade:

Achilles Pettyjohn
Katie Lanier
James Haliburton
Landyn Bryant



Staff Member of the Month:
Erin Grigsby


Congratulations to all of our winners and a big thank you to Zaxbys and Dairy Queen for helping us
honor our winners! #dcmsontheprowl






After School at DCMS -Athletic Activities

Click the image below to find information and schedules for all
DCMS Athletic Teams!

https://dcms.dawsoncountyschools.org/athletics




DCHS Cheerleaders are State Champs

Congratulations to DCMS teacher, Kim Fleming. Coach Fleming and her competition cheerleading
team are the new State Champs! Way to go!



After School at DCMS -Extracurricular Activities



Need Help? We've got you covered!



Counselor's Corner

KARE for Kids, Inc. will be accepting applications for
assistance for the 2021 Christmas Season


KARE for Kids, Inc. will be accepting applications for assistance for the 2021 Christmas season at:
66 Hwy 53 WEST
Dawsonville, GA 30534
If you have any questions concerning KARE for Kids, click the link below or you can call 706-216-KARE
(5273). Email -KAREFORKIDSCHRISTMAS@GMAIL.COM

mailto:KAREFORKIDSCHRISTMAS@GMAIL.COM


These last few months have been extra busy around DCMS. Our students on both the Student Council
and our Sources of Strength team have worked tirelessly to encourage Generosity within the school.
During the month of November DCMS staff and students donated food to provide Thanksgiving
dinners for 15 families in need. During our current Generosity campaign, students are encouraged to
give $1 each to contribute toward helping students in need at Christmas. Our 6th and 7th grades are
competing with one another to show who can be the most generous! It's a fun and exciting time to see
students care for each other during this holiday season. DCMS feels like a family, and we care for our
own who are in need! If you find yourself in need at any time please feel free to reach out to me at
jlefevre@dawson.k12.ga.us


Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Mrs. Jordan LeFevre

mailto:jlefevre@dawson.k12.ga.us


https://dawsoncountyschools.org/departments/school_nutrition/menus


Imagine coming to school and finding yourself transported to a time period that you have only read
about. Halls are decorated, teachers are dressed up, and the time in class seems to fly by! This
experiential learning activity is what we like to call a “Roll Out”. Roll-outs are simulations that allow
students to immerse themselves in history and apply what they have learned, in all of their content
areas, to real-world situations. Our 6th-grade team fully embraced the idea of rollouts last year and
successfully executed another rollout this school year.


Prior to the day of a rollout, teachers work as a team to determine the theme and how each content
area will participate in and facilitate the simulations. After planning activities for students, plans for
determining how to decorate the rooms and halls come together in order to achieve an immersive



Click below for a slideshow of pictures from the DCMS Sixth

Grade Rollout!

learning experience. One of the best parts of a rollout is when teachers dress up from the time period,
helping to make the experience more relevant.


We had our first 6th-grade rollout of the year as we returned from Thanksgiving break. The rollout
centered around World War II and The Great Depression. In ELA students went through soup kitchens
and learned how to fill out the paperwork needed to get aid. In math, students engaged in financial
simulations with the stock market, as well as multiple significant life events that changed their family
finances, allowing students to see how easily people lost money. In science, class students
investigated the disappearance of a family and had to use clues to find out where the family went and
why they disappeared. In social studies, students learned about trench warfare. The simulation
mimicked the loud noises and uncomfortable conditions that soldiers endured in WWII. The goal of the
day was to lead students through activities to help them understand what life was like during this time
period.


The seventh grade is currently working on planning and developing their first roll out and we are very
excited to see what plans they have in store for our students. Here at DCMS, our mission is to create
relevant experiences, with rigorous instruction, while building lasting relationships with our students.
These rollouts are one instrumental way in which we can accomplish our mission. We anticipate each
grade level doing at least one more rollout next semester, we cannot wait to roll out the fun!

DCMS SIXTH GRADE ROLLOUT 2021

Click below to see an example of a student reflection about
surviving the Great Depression.



Copy of Great Depr… docs.google.com

Facebook @DCMSTigers

Dawson County Middle School

5126 Georgia HWY 9, Dawsonvi… kwestbrook@dawson.k12.ga.us

706-216-4849 dcms.dawsoncountyschools.or…

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GTrFc6MvEXRmAfkK34c6F9Yz8pgDteSoTBIjbCkyLT8/edit?usp=sharing
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